
 

  

How you can help and additional information 
This term is busy and exciting, and your support will be essential. You can help by encouraging short, 
regular revision sessions for SATs, focusing on strengths and areas for improvement, while ensuring a 
balance with breaks. Continue reading with your child to support their comprehension, and help them 
manage their time between revision, schoolwork, and relaxation. Most importantly, encourage them to 

embrace new challenges with confidence, whether in their studies or during the Oaker Wood trip. 
Thank you for your continued support! 

 

Class 6 Summer 2025 
We will start with SATs preparation, revising key skills in maths, reading, 

grammar, punctuation, and spelling to ensure every child feels confident and 
ready. After SATs, we’ll dive into an exciting, cross-curricular topic inspired by 
Kensuke’s Kingdom, exploring Japan, adventure, resilience, and survival across 
various subjects. We’ll also be preparing for our residential trip to Oaker Wood, 
which promises to be a fantastic opportunity for children to develop teamwork, 

independence, and outdoor skills—reflecting themes from our class novel. 
 


